
 
 

Wednesday 11th January 2022. 

Reminders. 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
I am aware that the parent election letter sent out on 23rd December may have been missed during the 
run up to Christmas and therefore am sending out the parent governor letter and election form once 
more with a new deadline of Friday 13th January.  
  
Just a few reminders and updates: 
  
The maths parent/ carer workshop is on tonight  at 3.30 p.m.in Class 3 led by Mr Charlton. I will 
be  running a creche for Nursery -Year 6 aged children in the hall and hopefully will set up some tables 
with nearly new school uniform for people to help themselves to at no charge. 
  
Class 3 Dance Day - Families invited to watch an informal performance in the village hall at 
around 2.45p.m on Friday 13th January. 
  
Mr Charlton will be in touch regarding a payment schedule for the Year 5 and 6 residential very shortly. 
  
As Mrs Thomsen was absent for parents evening a new date has been scheduled for 23rd 
January. Booking invitations were sent out yesterday. 
  
Reception Stay and Play  Tuesday 17th January - information sent out via Tapestry. 
  
PTA meeting next Monday 16th January 3.30p.m. in Class 3. 
  
I have also been asked to pass on a letter from the Whittingham Show Committee asking for volunteers. 
Please see letter attached. 
  
Best wishes 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher. 
  
 
 



 


